
Peak Season Surcharge - Trade from Europe to Australia and New Zealand 

17/05/2025 

As part of our continued efforts to provide reliable and efficient services, MSC Mediterranean 

Shipping Company will apply a Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) to all cargo from Europe (including NWC, 

SCANBALTIC, West MED, East MED, Adriatic, Greece and Turkey) POLs to Australia and New Zealand 

PODs, as from 15 June 2025 (B/L date) until further notice. 

The PSS will be charged at: 

 •  USD 175 for 20 DV / Reefer / Special equipment 

 •  USD 350 for 40 DV/ Reefer / Special equipment 

Any other elements of the price, as indicated in the last EU Price Announcements for the relevant 

trades published on msc.com still apply and remain unchanged.  

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in our global network 

of more than 675 offices. 

 

https://www.msc.com/en/newsroom/customer-advisories
https://www.msc.com/en/contact-us

